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FORESTRY COMMISSION

Buchan Forest District
Ordiquhill
Portsoy Road

Our reference:  S18.1Bailies Huntly B i
Your reference: Aberdeenshire

8 June 1987

Michael B Davidson Esq
Averons

Whiteford

Pitcaple

Aberdeenshire ABS5 9EB

Dear Michael
Thank you for yours of 29 May 1987.

I regret I will not be able to attend your meeting on 22 June 1987, as I will be
on holiday at the time but hope sincerely to be able to attend your next. I seem
to have missed two in a row and I don't like falling out of touch with the Bailies.

At the next meeting but one, I would like to say a few words about the GDC proposed
Management Plan and point out where we stand in relation to this.

For the record, I sent my apologies to GDC for non-attendance at both meetings, but
so far as I know this was not recorded and my name was omitted from the list of
apologies. GDC have apologised for this but may not have put the matter right with
yourselves. My position will be clarified at the next Bailies meeting but one.

I trust that James Kelman is in good health and did not miss the last meeting through
ill health.

Yours sincerely

STThoms oA

Ron Marnie
Forest District Manager



